
                                                                              PRAISES 
 

We have officially been in Cambodia for a whole month! It has been a full and exciting time 
of settling in, starting new routines, and seeing God work in amazing ways. If you’ve 
wondered what life has looked like for the Wrights this past month, here’s a glimpse into our 
journey! 
 
Arya started school and absolutely LOVES it! Meanwhile, both of us have begun language 

school. Learning Khmer is no small task, but we are making progress! Here’s a little taste of 
what we’ve been learning: ជំ�បសួរ, េយ�ង� Wrights, សូម�ពះ���ស់�ប�នពរអ�ក។ (Hello, we are 
the Wrights, may God bless you!) Right now, we are focusing on conversational Khmer and 
will begin reading and writing soon. Language school is 20 hours a week, plus plenty of 
homework, and we are also working with a tutor to help us learn as effectively as possible. 

 
This past month, we’ve also had the joy of building and strengthening relationships with our 
fellow ministry partners here in Cambodia. We are so thankful for the friendships and 

support of our fellow workers here, like the Donovans and Rogers, as well as our national 
partners, Pilot and Seylah. We’ve been attending a wonderful international church most 
weeks and also joining our Khmer partners for church in the local language at times. It has 
been a blessing to be part of a strong, faithful community of believers who are passionately 
serving Christ! 
 
One of the biggest challenges we’ve faced this month is the delay in receiving our shipment 
of items from the U.S. Originally scheduled to arrive when we landed on January 10th, it has 
now been delayed close to two months due to logistical issues. As of now, it is scheduled to 
arrive by the first week of March. This shipment contains many of our essential belongings—
kids’ beds, toys, musical instruments, clothes, and other household items that will help make 
our house feel like home. Please pray with us that everything arrives soon and undamaged! 
 
Looking ahead, we are excited to begin hosting Bible studies and worship at our home with 
some of the teenagers and young adults from the children’s home. Many of these young 
people already have a heart for Christ, and we are eager to see how God continues to grow 
their faith as they serve Him. 
 
Thank you for your continued love, prayers, and support! Your faithfulness has made this 
journey possible, and we are honored to serve as your representatives here in Cambodia. 
We can’t wait to share more about how God is moving in the months ahead!  
 
                                                                           PRAYERS 
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CONNECT

- For our family to continue to adjust well 

to life in Cambodia. 

 

- For us to cling to Christ as life always 

has its ups and downs. 

 

- For the Khmer we are building 

relationships with will come to know 

Christ.

- For our shipment to come in quickly 

and damage-free. 

 

- For us to study and learn Khmer well to 

minister for years to come.

Thank you for partnering with us to 

reach the people of Cambodia with the 

Gospel of Jesus!

One of our language school classmates 

brought a birthday cake to celebrate 

Philip's Birthday.

Kal loves taking moto rides with dad to 

go pick Arya up from school!


